
Dear RC21 members, 
 
We have received from ISA new rules and procedures for allocating  
financial support for participants to attend the XVII ISA World  
Congress of Sociology, July 11-17, 2010, Gothenburg, Sweden. We'll  
start receiving application after January 1, 2010. 
  
Best wishes, 
 
Dr. Fernando Diaz Orueta 
ISA-RC21 Secretary 
Department of Sociology II 
University of Alicante 
Campus de San Vicente del Raspeig 
(03080) Alicante 
Spain 
  
Tel. 34 965903795 
email: fernando.diaz@ua.es 


